
 

 

 

 

The High-Level Vials are 
now bar coded so that our 
analysts can scan necessary 
saved data into our LIM 
system. This information is 
relative to the sample upon 
its return to the laboratory. 
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PHOENIX HAS A NEW TRACKING SYSTEM FOR HIGH-LEVEL VOA VIALS 

Please do not cover up the 
bar code with any other 
stickers or labels, so that we 
can scan the label properly. 
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